
Bellemoor Road, 

Shirley 

Southampton 

SO15 5XE 

 
 

 

SHIRLEY INFANT & SHIRLEY JUNIOR SCHOOL are part of the Jefferys Education Partnership, registered in England and Wales, 
Company Registration Number 10749662 

Registered Office: Hamwic Education Trust, Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Southampton, SO16 0AJ. VAT Registration: 268216686 

   Headteacher : Mrs. A Hixon BA Hons NPQH              Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. J Tearle, PGCE 
 

juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk office@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Donations for the Year. 
  
As we start the new school year, we wanted to inform you about the various donations we will be requesting to 
enhance your child's learning experience at Shirley Junior School. 
 
Throughout the year, we will be covering a range of exciting topics and donations from parents play a vital role in 
enriching these learning experiences. With your support, we can provide hands-on, practical activities that bring 
the curriculum to life and foster an engaging and enjoyable learning environment for your child. 
 
Below is a summary of what the donations are for: 
 

Autumn 1 - Healthy Me: 
Fresh fruit 
Disposable cups 
Juices 
Smoothies 
Vegetables 
Science - teeth: 
Eggs 
Coke 
 

Autumn 2 
Southampton Through Time: 
Blue Funnel Cruise 

Spring 1 - Let it Shine! 
Batteries 
Circuits 
Wires 
(Pizza and hot chocolate will be 
provided for our ‘Sleepover 
Outcome’ (details to follow) during 
this term and your child will be able 
to bring their torch and circuit 
home.) 

Spring 2 - Walk like an Egyptian: 
Egyptian inspired food for our hook 
day 
 

Summer 1 - The Firework Maker's 
Daughter: 
Chalk 
Barbecue supplies 

Summer 2 - Shirley Cruises: 
Juice 
Biscuits 
 
 
 

 
We are asking for £28 to cover all of the events for this academic year. 
 
In the Autumn 2 term, we will be taking the children to the Blue Funnel for a cruise as part of our ‘Southampton 
Through Time’ topic. The cost of this will be £18.  The other £10 will cover the costs of the other events. 
 
Your donations will be greatly appreciated and will go directly towards enhancing the learning experiences that we 
offer to your child. It is important to stress that donations are voluntary and we truly understand that every family 
has different circumstances. If you are unable to contribute, please do not feel obligated to do so. 
 
We kindly request that all donations be paid using the MCAS website or App; £18 Blue Funnel trip, £10 event 
donations.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the donations or any other school-related matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. We are always here to address your queries and work collaboratively to provide the best 
educational experience for your child. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. We greatly value your partnership in creating a nurturing and 
stimulating learning environment for all our students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. Milczarek, Miss Dickenson, Miss Randell, and Mrs. Stoodley 

 

http://maps.google.co.uk/maps?hl=en&q=SO15+5XE&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=Southampton+SO15+5XE,+United+Kingdom&gl=uk&ll=50.928195,-1.426334&spn=0.009765,0.019248&z=16

